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Many men and women who served in the military are not yet recognized for the 

sacrifices they have made for our country.  The Americans of Japanese descent who 

lived in the Hood River Valley and served with honor.   They continued to do their 

best for the communities to which they returned.  I grew up in Odell, Oregon.  I 

witnessed their dedication to their communities first hand.  They served overseas and 

at home.  Please create this Highway of remembrance.  


